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From: Leonhardt, Phillip B <Phillip.Leonhardt(@duke-energy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:39 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

RIN 3038-AC61

With regard to the above referenced proposed regulation, don’t you people think you have done enough damage
already? The FOREX market has been successful precisely because of regulators such as yourself staying the heck
out! And | for one vote that you continue to stay out.

So far your regulations have caused massive amounts of money to leave the United States and go to foreign
counfries. Are you people even American? Or are you Al Qaeda in disguise or communists or socialists? DO NOT
PASS THE ABOVE PROPOSED REGULATION!

Is protecting the average investor your goal, or is there some hidden agenda here? Your recent decisions have done
nothing but damage the U.S. retail forex market and have done nothing to actually help the individual investor. Who
among you is benefitting from the decisions you are making?

If you pass the above legislation, you can expect massive lawsuits. | will be the first to sign up.

Duke Energy Confidential and Proprietary

This message may contain highly confidential/confidential information that must not be distributed, copied and reproduced without proper approval by
Duke Energy. It is intended only for the use of the addressee(s) named above. This message, its attachment(s) and all copies must be handled in strict
compliance with statutory and regulatory requirements. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or
disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete all
copies of the message.



